

Wootton Bassett Infants' School

High Street Royal Wootton Bassett Wiltshire SN4 7BS

Tel: 01793 852254

Email: admin@woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Alison Pass

Thursday 18th July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may have heard in the media, there are major changes to school attendance that come into effect on 19^{th} August 2024 for <u>all</u> schools in England.

These changes are explained on the letter attached from the Local Authority and are in line with the DfE statutory guidance - <u>'Working Together to Improve School Attendance'</u>.

In order to help you plan for the year ahead, we have included our <u>term dates 2024-2025</u> and would like to remind you that they <u>do not</u> coincide with Ascend Learning Trust dates and our feeder schools (Noremarsh/ RWBA). We do our best to match up as many dates as possible. However, as we are a Locally maintained school, we do not have as many TD days/holidays as the trust. Therefore, please consider your children's individual school calendars before booking days away.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need any support or have any questions.

Yours Sincerely

Alison Pass

Headteacher







